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Tuesday, 3rd September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

I hope you’ve all had a restful and enjoyable summer. We’re excited to welcome everyone back 

for another fantastic school year! 

  

Firstly, a huge congratulations to everyone involved in our Summer School programme. It was a 

resounding success, full of engaging activities and learning opportunities for our children. Thank 

you to all the staff involved who gave up their valuable time. 

  

We are delighted to welcome our new families joining us in Nursery and Reception. We’re thrilled 

to have you as part of our school community. 

  

Please join us in welcoming our new staff members, Mr. Maratty and Mrs. Grady. We’re sure 

they’ll bring wonderful energy and expertise to our team. 

  

We have a plethora of exciting events planned, including a new aspect to our “Kindness Matters” 

programme, aimed at fostering empathy and positivity within our school community. We will 

share the dates for the term at the end of this week. 

  

Here’s to a successful and vibrant school year ahead! 

 
Take care 
 

 
Mr P Craig 
Headteacher 
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